
Environmental Policy: Protecting Health and the Environment 

 

Our Policy Letter on the environment makes clear that sustainable economic development is important 

to the future welfare of Ford and society in general.  Protection of employee health and the 

environment are important considerations in the business decisions we make.  Ford is committed to 

meeting regulatory requirements that apply to our businesses, at a minimum.  As appropriate, we 

establish and comply with standards of our own, which may go beyond legal mandates.  These factors 

are integral parts of the planning process.  Our products, services, processes and facilities are planned 

and operated to incorporate objectives and targets and are periodically reviewed to minimize to the 

extent practical the creation of waste, pollution and any adverse impact on employee health or the 

environment.  Protection of health and the environment is a Company-wide responsibility of employees 

at all levels.  

 


